Talking Points for Legislative Chairs, NOVEMBER 2024
Details are in the November issue of the Advocacy Communicator.

· Our school district should be updating its Local Control and Accountability Plan, or LCAP, and we should be involved in that. Information and links to resources are in the Communicator.
· A new law requires all school districts to develop a policy to limit or prohibit cellphones in the classroom. Each district decides how to do this, with the participation of students, parents and educators. This is another opportunity for us to advocate.
· Ed100.org has a blog with a complete list of all the recently passed laws that affect children, families, and education.
· The Fourth District PTA Advocacy Forum on November 15 will have presentations from the new Orange County Superintendent of Schools and a panel of Orange County school district superintendents. Hearing from our superintendents is always super interesting!
· California State PTA supports the recently passed SAFETY Act which is designed to ensure that all students, including LGBTQIA+ students, are welcome and supported at school.
· Fourth District PTA supported SB 907, which would have increased the number of Orange County Board of Education members from five to seven and moved the board election from the Primary to the General Election. It passed, but the governor vetoed it.
· National PTA is renewing its efforts to end gun violence in schools and has developed a Gun Violence Prevention Blueprint to help parents have conversations with leaders from the local to the national level.
· Registration opens soon for Sacramento Safari. Who is going?
· Do we have an advocacy success story that we can share with Fourth District PTA and State PTA?
· The next California State PTA Advocacy Call is on November 18 at 7 p.m. The Communicator has the link that allows you to sign up.


###



 

